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This week we have: 

- Written Egyptian Mummification instructions. 

- Added and subtracted lengths. 

- Designed Egyptian sarcophaguses. 

- Taken part in a range of science activities.  

 

This week has been Science week. It has been really educational and the children have 

enjoyed all the activities. On Monday the class made rockets with Mr Berry and investigated how to 

give them more lift. On Tuesday the class went pond dipping and had a visit from Lauren from 

OurStour who spoke to the class about the River Stour and pollution. Thursday involved some 

feathered visitors as the class were able to see/learn about different types of birds of prey. Finally, 

today the class have had a visit from Professor Bratt and have made elephant toothpaste and 

watched some science demonstrations then in the afternoon they have conducted a dissolving 

experiment.  

The sponsored read ends today; I have seen some excellent reading going on over the last 

few weeks. Please bring to school any sponsorship money next week. 

Please note that the children need to bring in their Science homework by the 28th of March. 

This gives them plenty of time to conduct their investigations. I have already heard a variety of 

experiments which are taking place for the homework and look forward to seeing them all. All 

science homework will be displayed on our Science Week display in class. For the homework; this 

week’s spellings are common exception words and the Maths involves mental addition and 

subtraction.  

 

Enjoy the weekend 

Mr Brown 


